
PLEASE DO NOT MAKE ANY CHANGES TO WORKPLACE RELATIONS. 
 
I have no confidence in this government to do anything of benefit, full stop.  
Specifically, I have no confidence in this government to make any beneficial reform to 
workplace relations.  If this government attempts to reform workplace relations, the 
effect will be to oppress the workers, disempower the unions and workers, and - in the 
long run - to harm the economy. 
 
Therefore I am asking you not to make ANY changes to workplace relations.  We 
would prefer to wait for a competent and benevolent government and prime minister 
before attempting to make things better. 
 
Sam Watkins 
Melbourne, Australia 
Green voter 
 


